
From: Laurie Dougherty <lauriedougherty@gmail.com> 

Date: March 26, 2015 at 3:01:40 PM PDT 

To: <beth.reiley@state.or.us> 

Subject: Please support SB 477 Coal to Clean Energy 

I am writing to urge support for SB 477 which will transition Oregon from coal powered 

electricity generated in other states and transmitted to the Oregon grid to clean renewable 

energy.  Oregon residents should not be paying to support dirty coal when the resources and 

technology exist to move to renewable energy.  SB 477 will provide the incentive for Oregon 

electric utilities to invest in clean renewable energy and energy efficiency. 

Thank you, 

Laurie Dougherty 

462 20th St. SE 

Salem, OR 9701 

lauriedougherty@gmail.com 
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